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I write today to support SB 88. Oregonians are struggling to pay high gas and electric 

bills. Some fossil fuel corporations spend large amounts on advertising, lobbying and 

legal costs to fight law suits and pay fees for failure to meet state environmental 

standards. Some also use these lobbying and advertising costs to try to influence 

customers, regulators and government officials to believe that their products are safe 

for humans and the envrionment even when they know these things are not true. 

Let's move these costs to the corporations and perhaps then they will spend less 

money on deceiving us. 


